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	MITCH Decommission Indicative Timeline 

	


	Service Announcement
(Date TBC)
	



	The purpose of this Service Announcement is to provide customers with notification of the indicative timeline for the decommissioning of the MITCH market data protocol. 

	Following the go-live of Group Ticker Plant Phase 2.0 services, and customer feedback, London Stock Exchange can now share the roadmap for the decommissioning of the MITCH product. 

· February 2016 – Group Ticker Plant Phase 2.0 services made available to customers. 

· January 2017 – Formal contractual notification of MITCH decommission. 

· June 2017 – MITCH decommissioned for London Stock Exchange markets.  

Customers are advised to contact their Technical Account Manager or the Technical Account Management team londontam@lseg.com / +44 (0) 20 7797 3939 to discuss the proposed timeline and their plans to migrate to Group Ticker Plant market data service.
Please note that the indicative roadmap applies to London Stock Exchange MITCH implementation only. Borsa Italiana, EuroTLX and Turquoise roadmaps will be communicated in due course. It should be noted that MITCH data services for other Exchanges, including Oslo Bors and JSE, are not impacted.
Further information is available at:  www.lseg.com/oneproductinfinitepossibilities 


	


Relates to

Exchange(s)

· London Stock Exchange

Environment(s)

· Production
Type

· Product Update
Product(s)

· Millennium Exchange - MITCH
Additional Information

If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on :                     +44 (0) 20 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com. 

An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
Customers are reminded that the London Stock Exchange may broadcast test data from its Production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may extend or re-enter the Post Close session for instruments or segments in order to perform necessary end of day activities.
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